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Financial Update for the Period Ended December 31, 2020 
and Major Projects Update 
TTC Board Decision 
 
The TTC Board, at its meeting on April 14, 2021, adopted the following: 

It is recommended that the TTC Board: 

1. Request City Council to approve the $18.0 million in proceeds from the sale of 70 
Parliament Street, as a contribution to the TTC Land Acquisition Reserve Fund. 


